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City of New Haven July 15, 2019
Board of Alders
165 Church Street

New Haven, Connecticut 06510

Re: Murphy Road Recycling, LLC
Volume Reduction Plant for Construction and Demolition Waste
19 Wheeler Street, New Haven, Connecticut
Application No. 201905016

Dear Honorable Alders:

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (“the Department™), has received your letter
regarding the above-referenced facility and the pending application. Your letter was received on June 27,
2019 and expresses your concerns regarding the specific modification sought by Murphy Road Recycling,
LLC (“Permittee”), to authorize the receipt, storage and consolidation of putrescible municipal solid
waste at the facility and the transfer of such waste from the facility located at 19 Wheeler Street in New
Haven.

Staff of the Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division of the Department (“WEED?”) is in the early
stages of the technical review of the application. Enclosed, please find a brief description and flowchart
of the WEED’s process for the review of solid waste facility applications. The above application is
currently in the process step highlighted in green.

The Department has noted the concerns that you have expressed and understands that they are shared by
other local officials. The Department will consider your comments as part of the application record as
review of the application continues to the extent a concern(s) is within the jurisdiction of the Department
pursuant to the solid waste program statutes and regulations.

Should you have any questions about this letter or the application’s processing, you may contact me at
860-424-3264 or via email at robert.isner@ct.gov.

Sincerely,

T IR e

Robert C. Isner, Director
Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division
Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance
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